Given the limited presence of resident United Nations organizations (only the World Health Organization has a liaison office) and programme operations in Seychelles, the country review team meeting in June 2000 agreed that it would be more effective to carry out joint initiatives and monitoring missions instead of preparing a United Nations Development Assistance Framework for Seychelles. 

The second environment management plan for Seychelles (EMPS) 2000-2010 is the programming framework for the country programme. The UNDAF was prepared with the assistance of UNDP, the United Nations Environment Programme and the World Bank. A significant aspect of the EMPS II is the level of local involvement in the formulation process. 

The UNDAF could be made by Government upon request from a member of the Executive Board.

